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Kindergarten Registration 2024-2025 

Welcome to the Longview Family 

As kindergarten teachers, we are dedicated to 
ensuring your child’s first school experience is 
one that will be cherished and remembered for 
years to come. Please remember that birthdays 
after August 15th, 2019 cannot enroll until the 
2025-2026 school year. 

Upon registration, you will sign up for a 
20-minute block of time for kindergarten testing 
on either August 2nd or 5th. Please arrive 5 
minutes prior to your scheduled time. 

The assessment will cover foundational skills 
including letter recognition, letter sound 
production, basic phonemic awareness, number 
recognition 0-20, rote counting, shape 
recognition and sight word vocabulary. 

Information from this assessment will give us an 
understanding of the skills your child has prior to 
the start of the school year.  You will receive an 
email reminder of the time you signed up prior to 
testing. 

*Please sign up for a testing slot here. Have you signed up for the 
Kindergarten Sneak Peek? 

Join us for Kindergarten Sneak Peek on May 
10th at 9am! Bring your upcoming 

Kindergartener for a behind the scenes look 
at what their day will look like. Take a ride 

on the school bus, tour a kindergarten class, 
see the playground and related arts 

classrooms, and more! 

*Please sign up for the Sneak Peek here. 

Staggered Start Schedule 
Kindergarteners will begin their school 
school year on  a staggered start schedule. 
Please see the August calendar for 
information on which days your child will 
come to school during the first week of the 
school year.  You are welcome to walk your 
child to class during these staggered start 
days.  Your child must be a car rider or 
walker at dismissal during the staggered 
days – all kindergarten students will dismiss 
from the back of the building on these days 
at 1:30PM. 

Please send a peanut-free snack and water 
bottle to school with your child each day.  It 
is suggested that you allow your child to buy 
lunch from the cafeteria on the staggered 
days.  These are the only days kindergarten 
teachers will be in the cafeteria during lunch 
and gives us the opportunity to instruct 
them on the process of ordering and 
purchasing.from the cafe. 

Be sure to check the Longview website 
often for information regarding the 
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http://www.wcs.edu/lves
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F44A5AF28A3F49-47999930-longview
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf6tR9cLhDlLtMoJ_uRqvFIraeQ4oHZShDJ6HRVnTweflgG4Q/viewform
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